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David Hancock

STRATHAVON CLOSE, 8, STRATHAVON CLOSE, CRANLEIGH, GU6 8PW
Objection

I am a frequent visitor to the area,either camping at the Washington Camp and Caravan Park, also
walking and cycling in the area.The main road from the roundabout at Washington towards is on many
occasions lethal.There is no provision for pedestrians and cyclists who take their lives in their hands
on the road with the amount of both heavy goods vehicles as well as fast moving traffic. The further
increase in industrial vehicle movements in the area can only discourage visitors to the area.

The proposed work to be carried out will certainly disrupt the tranquility of the area as well as
threaten the local businesses nearby and interfere with users of the National Park,South Downs Way.

I trust that traffic surveys during the Covid Pandemic were not considered to be normal as "normal"
traffic means heavy and on occasions dangerous.

Landfill alone will cause major problems to the environment,I urge that this proposal be rejected.
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